
CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY
What a fantastically joyous and festive day we had
yesterday. The food was great, the jumpers were

superb and everyone looked joyful!

  As per tradition, the whole school attended the
theatre this week. We returned to The Savoy and had

a wonderful time. There were laughs, boos, singing
and yelling and even a performance from one of our

former pupils: Florrie. 
The children, once again, represented themselves and
the school fantastically showing all our school values.

A huge thank you to Friends of Kislingbury and
Kislingbury Community Group for funding this trip!
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PANTO
In everything, set them an
example by doing what is

good. 
Titus 2:7

December 15th
Nativity to parents (1.30pm)
and Christmas film night
(5pm)

December 19th
KS2 Carol Service and advent
window (6pm at the Church)

December 12th

December 13th

Rockingham Cake Off (2pm)

Sulgrave Victory Party
(2.30pm)

December 19th
Performing Arts Show (4pm)

December 20th
Last day and Pyjama Day
January 8th
School re-opens for Spring
Term

INTERNATIONAL DAY OF PERSONS’
WITH DISABILITIES

Hawking House Charity Day
was last Friday and this links

to the IDPD, which is on
December 3rd each year. At
school, the morning music in
KS2 was all the same and the
children have been learning
about different people with

disabilities and learning
different types of disabilities -
everyone showed respect in

the discussions well. 



VICTORY PARTY

HAMPERS
Please remember to purchase your raffle
tickets. We are drawing the names on
Friday 15th December.
 

CAKE OFF

ATTENDANCE LETTERS
For your information, we have new
attendance letters that will be emailed
out at the end of this term. You will
receive one type of letter if your child’s
attendance is between 90-96% and a
different type of letter if your child’s
attendance is below 90%.
If you are having any issues with your
child’s attendance please contact the
office. 

On Wednesday 13th December at
2.30pm Sulgrave class are hosting a
Victory Party to commemorate the end
of their Fallen Fields topic. There will be
a performance of their contemporary
dance and a chance to taste their own
version of a Woolton Pie.
All Sulgrave parents welcome!

EYFS/KS1 NATIVITY
The EYFS/KS1 nativity
to parents is on
Friday 15th
December at 1.30pm
in the hall. Please
arrive from 1.20pm.
Places are limited to
3 each. If you are in
Year 2 and require
more please contact
the office. 

On Tuesday 12th
December at 2pm
Rockingham class are
hosting a Cake Off to
commemorate the end
of their Roald Dahl topic.
There will be plenty of
cake to eat. 
All Rockingham
parent/carers are
invited!

On Tuesday 19th December at 4pm, those
parents of the children that attend
performing arts club are invited for a little
show. 

PERFORMING ARTS



If you wish to sign up for any
clubs run by Rhino or to book
any wraparound care please

visit:
https://rhinosportsacademy.co.u

k/kislingbury/

If you wish to sign up for Spanish
club please see the link below.

https://www.kidslingo.co.uk/area/
spanish-classes-northampton-s-

w-towcester-olney/

SCHOOL PLACES
Do you know any families that
would like a Reception place
next September? 
Please let them know about us
and to book a tour by
contacting the office on
01604831172.
We also have limited spaces in
other year groups. 






